
08th September 2023

Dear Parents & Carers 

Welcome back to the new academic year at Kenley Prima-

ry School! 

My first week as your Interim Head of School has been a very 

enjoyable one, and has included time spent getting to know 

the children and staff, who have been most welcoming.  

Thank you to all who have introduced themselves - it’s al-

ready clear what a wonderful of community this is. 

With the school’s Mission, Vision and Values re-established and expected behav-

iours shared with everyone on their return from the summer break, I invite you to 

take a look on the school website to find out for yourselves what these are; in par-

ticular understanding why they are important to us.  

Mrs Jacki Keogh - Head of School 
 

AMBITION - RESPONSIBILITY - COMMUNITY 

Celebration Awards 
This week, whole class certificates were pre-

sented to children by their teachers for set-

tling back into school, new classrooms and 

some new routines so well, showing great re-

silience and maturity. 

 

 

 

 

From next week, names of individual children who have 

been selected to receive awards will be shared here. 

 

Kayla Y3—9th September 

 

Uniform & PE Kit 

Details can be found here — it has been 

great to see al the children looking so 

smart on their return to school this week.   

PE is timetabled as follows, beginning Monday 

11th  September.  Children should wear listed PE 

kit to school (with school sweatshirt, jumper or 

cardigan , if appropriate - no  other types please) 

After-School Activity Clubs 

To start from Monday 18th September.  

Details and how to book to follow. 

School Photographer 

Monday 18th September  

Individual & Sibling Photos 

MONDAY Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6 

WEDNESDAY Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4  

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/vision-values/
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Kenley-Primary-Uniform-List-Updated-.pdf


No-one yet 

No-one yet 

Tianna 

Shemi 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers are a welcome resource in help-

ing to raise children’s achievement, com-

plementing the work of teachers and 

teaching assistants.  

At Kenley Primary,  we welcome volunteers 

to support the work of the school and to 

support those wishing to gain experience in 

a school setting. The types of activities that 

volunteers are engaged in include: 

• Listening to children read 

• Working with small groups of children 

• Working alongside individual children 

within the classroom 

• Accompanying school visits  

 

If you’d like to find out more about  how to 

become a volunteer at our school, please 

contact office@kenleyprimary.org.uk. 

Please be aware that a DBS check will be 

carried out before any  volunteering is car-

ried out.. 

Attendance 

 

Class with the highest % attendance 

will appear here each week  

Class 5—100%  

Punctuality 

 

Class with the highest level of punctuality  

will appear here each week  

Class 5 and Class 3 

 
Great Schools Need Great Parents 

We have big plans to raise money and fund 

important projects for our school. And we 

need  to build a team of enthusiastic, caring 

and creative individuals!   

 

 

Would you like to help enhance, enrich and 

improve learning experiences for all pupils? 

Do you enjoy getting together and meeting 

parents and staff and work alongside each 

other while raising money for the school and 

supporting its aims. 

If this sounds like your kind of thing or to find 

out more, please email  

office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk. 

Communication 

Our comprehensive school website will continue 

to be regularly updated with information such 

as: 

Term dates 

Events and key dates  

Staff details 

Newsletters 

Letters 
 

Class teachers can be emailed 

directly, via a class email account for general 

issues relating directly to the children in their 

classes: 

KPSReception@KenleyPrimary.org.uk  

KPSYear1@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear2@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear3@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear4@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear5@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear6@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

 

For anything else including anything related to 

lunches, ParentPay, permissions etc, please 

contact the School Office on 020 8660 7501or 

via   office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk. 

mailto:office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk
mailto:office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk

